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27 February 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Class 5 Weardale Tub Art Project 

 

I am writing to let you know that Class 5 are taking part in an exciting art project called ‘The 

Weardale Tub’. This project involves artists working in schools across the Dale to create a 

Weardale Tub (used traditionally in lead mining) whereby the children will make an individual glass 

brick to build the tub. The Weardale Tub will be on display at Killhope Lead Mining Museum after 

the Easter holidays. 

 

Workshops will be taking place in our school on Thursday 7 th and Friday 8th March 2019 and will 

culminate in a linked writing project on the Friday afternoon where the children can explore what 

they have learnt about our local heritage. 

 

We are delighted to be able to invite parents to take part in this project, to woprk alongside your 

own child and the artist. The class has been split into three separate groups and there are only a 

limited number of places in each workshop. Parent places will therefore be allocated on a first 

come first served basis. 

 

Your child’s workshop will be held on Friday 8th  March from 9am – 12noon. Please complete and 

return the slip below if you would like to take part. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs D Cross 
Deputy Head Teacher 

 
I confirm that I would like to take part in The Weardale Tub art project on Friday 8th  March from 

9am – 12noon. 
 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 

 
Tel: 01388 528218 
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Name of Parent/Carer:………………………………………..Signed:………………………………. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


